ALAN STEWART

P.O. BOX 61432
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77208

TELEPHONE (713) 757-2118

October 22, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Please accept my personal thanks for your
participation and contribution to the National
Immigration Forum symposium in Corpus Christi in
September. It was indeed an honor to meet you
after my wife, Emilie Farenthold, has spoken so
highly of her friendship with you for so many
years.

Emilie and I both send you our congratulations
on your recent and well-deserved recognition in
having a park named in your honor in Corpus Christi.
We hope to be able to travel from Houston to be at
the dedication ceremonies next month.

Please accept my personal best wishes to you
and to all of the fine people who work for the
American G. I. Forum.

Sincerely,

A Sewait—

Alan Stewart
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